
Attachment A: Victoria Police Department Comments  

This area is across from the Royal Jubilee Hospital. It is mostly residential with some commercial and 

medical buildings. The Victoria Police Department does not have any site-specific comments with 

respect to this application. We would reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the LCRB 

and their background checks through the RCMP, and the community consultation process through the 

City of Victoria, Sustainable Planning and Community Development. The Victoria Police Department will 

not be conducting any further background investigation on the application, partly due to the lack of 

information in the application. 


